
March 4, 2025 

 

Dear Sirs,  

I support HB 3580 and 3587 to allow further protection of our coastal environments. I live 
on the coast and our habitats are at risk from overdevelopment by humans in their 
expansion, and due to the increased carelessness of tourists.   

These habitats are essential to the very essence of our Oregon land and coastlines and for 
our continued enjoyment of our wild and natural spaces. These must be protected to 
support our healthy communities, encourage caring tourism, resilient fisheries, and 
wildlife habitats that endure and all creatures to thrive. 

I ask you to support HB 3580 and HB 3587 and make it clear that our investments in 
conserving marine ecosystems is in place for all future generations.  

 

Thank you, Shannon M Smith 

(503) 717-0682  

Shannonsea@outlook.com 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foregonshores.us16.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D3e0bbc74dfc67281760e8e93c%26id%3D2606ca2317%26e%3D3642cf8877&data=05%7C02%7C%7C6b49584021464e04b67708dd5b3420d2%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638767001623505465%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=b7Gk5XKm5lgf4L4TTHzuvyrEYW%2BFpSbc%2F5qWfE9dKpM%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foregonshores.us16.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D3e0bbc74dfc67281760e8e93c%26id%3De78199061e%26e%3D3642cf8877&data=05%7C02%7C%7C6b49584021464e04b67708dd5b3420d2%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638767001623525208%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LyNxliKcszvrixxxBKb0wJ0Mr8orlPIRtoftHJZI5Mo%3D&reserved=0


 


